Dear Class,

July is special in the Faculty of Dentistry.

There are no classes, but every year we hold a free clinic for adolescents and patients with disabilities. Third-year students provide all the treatment. They're supervised by residents and assisted by preclinical students, just like you.

This is your opportunity to help some really needy people and learn something about clinical dentistry along the way.

Are you interested in becoming a Summer Clinic assistant?

The Clinic will be held July 7th – July 31st . Your help will really be appreciated!

For more information contact: Celine Ash (celine.ash@mcgill.ca)